
From: Maria Fattore-Lazzaroni <Maria.Fattore-Lazzaroni@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 1:07 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donations 
 

Good afternoon, 

 

Please be advised that the 10th Ward office has accepted the following gifts on behalf of the City: 

  

1. Paul Skiba's mother Bernie Skiba passed away recently, they are constituent's in the 
10th Ward which own 11530 S Ave J .  

They are in the process of selling his mother’s home. 

Paul donated his moms 3 walkers, 2 handrails, 1 cane and a wheel chair to our office today 
March 31st. 

Our office will be donating them to our  Seniors in the 10th Ward. 

  

2. On March 30, Dunkin Donuts at 11731 S. Ave O donated, and the 10th Ward Office accepted 
on behalf of the City, 240 $5,00 gift cards to the 4th district Police Station. We picked up and 

distributed all the gift cards to the officers. 

 

Best, 

Maria 

 
 

Maria Fattore-Lazzaroni 

Chief of Staff 

10th Ward | Alderwoman Susan Sadlowski-Garza 
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